



Welcome to the ordering portal for His Majesty The King's Official Portrait



The UK Government is pleased to offer this portrait to commemorate the accession of His Majesty King Charles III.

Town, Parish and Community councils are eligible for this portrait at no cost to themselves and will have received a communication informing them how to request a portrait.

To begin the process of ordering your free portrait, simply register your details below (Please ensure you complete all the details requested in full).

We aim to authorise your registration within 24 hours, and once approved you will receive an email confirming your acceptance onto the scheme containing your log in details (please note this process may take up to a week in exceptional circumstances).

Once you receive your confirmation email, log into this ordering portal to place and complete your order. Once you have submitted, you will receive an email confirmation of your order.

Delivery of the portraits is expected between February and April 2024. Upon dispatch, you will receive an email notifying you that your order has been sent out which will include tracking information.

This portrait scheme will close on Thursday 28th March 2024 for new requests. Please ensure you place your order by this date

For any queries regarding the ordering process please email kingsportrait@cubiquitymedia.com